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Minutes
December 2, 2010
6:30PM

ond floor conference room

Attendance: Pat MacLeod, Michele Simoneaux and her friend Richgrd, Joan
Guerrero, Nancy Durfee of SRPEDD and Conservation Agent Jennifer Carlino.

Meeting started at 6:30pm.

Our sections to finish for OSRP

Michele- NHESP letter from last plan, 3-mile designation Michele will
send the NHESP letter on Friday and complete +he remaining articles for the next
meeting. With the exception of the chapter 61 land because we’ll need to see if
any specific parcels are identified in the open space survey.

Pat- Brona Simon letter, Manomet letter, wild backyards program Pat will
complete the article on the wild backyards program for the next meeting

Chapter 61 land ranking chart Members reviewed the remaining parcels
of chapter 61 land and completed the sections on abutting land, providing water
access and historic significance for the ranking sheet. Jennifer already completed
the rare species, water resource protection, wetland/ floodplain, greater than 10
acres and ACEC sections for the remaining parcels. The parcels can be ranked
after the evaluation of the open space Survey. Michele will complete the final text
for the section.

Review list of potential scout projects
Members reviewed the list of potential scout project ideas for the open space
plan. General project ideas were listed. Pat corrected capitalization on the page.

Review Stewardship Program walk of 11-13-10

Pat, Michele and Jenn attended the walk and said that it was well received and
well attended with approximately 15-20 participants.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30pm.

Next meeting will be: 12-9-10
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